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The Lake Eunice Township board held a public hearing for the Lake Eunice Planning Commission on June 8th, 2021 at the townhall.  Present were Jason Rosing, Ed Clem, Wayne Jacobson, Al Bergquist and Jerry Johnson. 
Jason Rosing, chairman of the board, announced the beginning of the public hearing on the proposed ordinance.  Jason Rosing then turned the public hearing over to Ed Clem, the president of planning commission.
Ed Clem suggested the board first review the planning commission documents and discuss.  The board reviewed the planning commission documents.  Ed Clem reported that the township would have a vested interest the planning commission and that each plat would have to be approved by the board.  Detroit Lakes would not be able to comment on those decisions.  The township would also have to adopt zoning regulations and Ed Clem suggested adopting the county’s zoning ordinances.  Discussion with the board about the planning commission which includes the support to continue this process with the other townships.  
Ed Clem opened the public portion of the meeting.  
Gary Miekle-15495 Buckhorn Road, Lake Park, Minnesota 56511 was present and indicated he wanted to speak.   Gary offered his support for the planning commission and the proposed ordinance.  Mr. Miekle noted his concern with controlling the growth factor for the farmers in the area and the township having more control over it land.  Mr. Miekle indicated this ordinance would allow Lake Eunice township to have control over its decisions.  Mr. Miekle was in support of this ordinance.
No other residents wanted to speak. 
Ed Clem closed the public portion of this meeting.  
The board continued to discuss and review the ordinance and there was discussion about accepting the ordinance and sending to the county board.  Jason Rosing made a motion to send the proposed ordinance to the Becker County Board with a recommendation for it to be adopted.  Jerry Johnson did second that motion.  The motion was brought to vote:
Jason Rosing		yes
Ed Clem		yes
Jerry Johnson		yes
Wayne Jacobson	yes
The proposed ordinances will be forwarded to the Becker County Board and procedures will be followed to record the ordinance.  
A motion was made to adjourn at 6:42 pm by Jason Rosing and seconded by Jerry Johnson.
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